
 

 

Request for agenda items: Provincial Chamber Meeting 

scheduled for 26 November 2021 
 
The next scheduled Provincial Chamber meeting of the GPSSBC is on 26 November 2021. Parties are 

required to submit agenda items to the Secretary at least ten working days before the meeting. 

 

In terms of the PSA standard, at least two agenda items must be submitted to be placed on the agenda of 

each bargaining Forum/Chamber, where the PSA is represented. As members are aware, the PSA is the 

majority Union in the Provincial Chamber with a vote weight of 52%. In terms of the PSA Statute, 

branches must identify matters of mutual interest for negotiating purposes in the relevant bargaining 

forums. The objective of the PSA is to promote and protect the rights and interests of members by 

representing them in all negotiations with their employers, therefore members are encouraged to submit 

such agenda items. 

 

Members falling under all departments under the Western Cape Provincial GPSSBC are invited to submit 

agenda items to be considered for negotiation to crystal.human@psa.co.za or fax to 0862364329 by 15 

November 2021. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wishes all members who are infected and/or affected by the COVID-19 pandemic a speedy 

recovery with sincere condolences to those who lost loved ones. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WESTERN CAPE GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL 

BARGAINING COUNCIL (GPSSBC) 
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